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January 2021


Dear Sisters and Brothers,


    Here we are at the start of a new year; I hope you all had a great holiday season!

I would like to inform you of the plans for our upcoming year of District Schools.  
Please note that dates and times may change.  With our current Covid 19 situation 
things are still a little unsettled.


     There will be one School this year in each District.  The dates are as follows:

     

District 3-Saturday, February 20 in Pierre with WGM-Renae Phinney                    

District 4- Saturday, February 27 in Rapid City with AGM-Karen Willis                           

District 1-Saturday, March 13 in Sioux Falls with GC-Nancy Gonsor                           

District 2-Saturday, March 20 in Groton with AGC-LaVonne Gesling                        


     The line officers will be working with the Chapters by giving assistance to help set 
things in motion for the District Schools.  Please note that because of the Covid 19 
pandemic the requirements for Chapters to attend a District School will not be 
implemented this year.


     Chapter Secretaries; please make sure you have sent your 20-21 list of Chapter 
officers to the Grand Secretary; please do this even if you had no changes. 

     

     Very few travel pins were given once our Chapters quit meeting last spring 
therefore our travel pin and requirements will remain the same. The requirements are 
Attend 3 stated meetings and any 4 of the following:

   Reception at Grand Chapter                            Spring Practice

   Reception on Nov. 2 in Rapid City                   Fall Practice

   District Schools as many as you want             Chapter Fundraiser

   Friendship Events                                           Chapter Sponsored Community Events

   Visits to other Jurisdictions

   Attendance at other Fraternal Body events;  Grand Lodge, Jobs, etc.

    

  

 Renae Phinney, WGM              
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